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Hi,
My name is Rosie and I own Little Wings Farm with my partner Adam.  We are writing to
urge you to pass the upcoming Senate Bill 1530.  While we are farmers that rely on tractors
and fuel to get our produce to market we recognize that we are at more risk of losing our
business over erratic shifts in the climate than a rise in fuel prices.  This said, want to see
legislation passed that puts a limit and a price on greenhouse gases and with the income raised
we would like to see a portion of that money used to incentivise agricultural operations to
adopt strategies that sequester carbon or use less fuels (for example: maybe with better
equipment a farmer could make one pass instead of two to accomplish the same tasks, there by
cutting their fuel use in half).  It is imperative that action is taken now on this issue and that
Oregon is a strong leader in the country for legislation that can both address climate change
while incentivising industries to reduce greenhouse gases and sequester carbon.

Thank you for considering this,
Rosie Sweetman
Co/Owner of Little Wings Farm
Eugene, Oregon


